Truro Commission on Disabilities
June 10, 2016
Truro Council on Aging

Web site development:

Eliza Harned attended the meeting to discuss and answer questions about
establishing a link on the Truro website. Any submissions will be sent to
Susan Howe and will then be forwarded to Eliza for inclusion on our web
page.

CPC Grant Update:

We received correspondence on bids for Snow’s Park. Two were not
interested; John Hopkins was the successful bidder. John will prepare the
proposal for the Conservation Commission.

Sticker concept:

We expect to review the letter that will be sent to Truro businesses
explaining our “Gold, Silver, Bronze” sticker program at our next meeting
as well as a list of businesses that will receive the letter.

Application to serve:

Discussion was held on the application process to serve on the Commission.
Adjourned 4PM.

Nest meeting July 8, 2016, 3PM, Truro COA.

Respectfully submitted,
Marjorie Ch:%;
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